
Yr4 Newsletter 
Week beginning 19.03.18 

DANCING FOR SPORT RELIEF: 

This week, on Wednesday, Year 4 will be 

learning a dance in aid of Sport Relief. They can 

come into school dressed in sports/dance/gym wear for the whole 

day. A donation of 50p can be brought into the class teacher.  

NATURE CENTRE:  

Next half term, we will be taking the children on an Educational Visit 

to the Birmingham Nature Centre to help support the childrens’ 

learning of animal habitats. You will receive a separate letter with 

more information next week.  

 

ASSESSMENT WEEK: 

As next week is the last week before Easter, we will be assessing the 

children on what they have learnt over the last 3 months in English 

and Maths. To support your child in their revision, in Maths you could 

revisit equivalent fractions, adding and subtracting fractions, decimal 

equivalents, fractions of amounts and ordering decimals and in English 

the rules of apostrophes, direct speech and fronted adverbials. 

Parents Evening dates: 

Wednesday 21st March 

Tuesday 27th March 

 

Please book an appointment with the class teacher if you haven’t 

already 

                                        With thanks,  

 

Miss Wells       Miss Willcox  Miss Brown 
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